VDC
COVID-19

PROTOCOL

WE WANT TO RETURN TO CLASS SAFELY WITH THE HEALTH AND
SAFETY OF ALL OF OUR DANCERS AND FAMILIES IN MIND.
PLEASE READ AND FOLLOW OUR NEW SAFER STUDIO POLICIES.




e THE LOBBY IS CURRENTLY CLOSED. All parents
must drop their child off at the door to a staff

P‘\ member 5 minutes prior to the start of their class

? CLOSED b

time and pick back up at the curb when class
concludes. Students who attend our Future, Twinkle,
or Sparkle Stars classes will be permitted to have
ONE parent/adult wait in the lobby for them while
they attend classes. Siblings and additional guests
are not permitted at this time. Our changing room
and break room will also remain closed at this time.

e TEMPERATURE CHECKS will be performed on all
dancers and staff members upon entering the

building. Anyone with a registered tempurature of
100.4 or higher will be sent home immediately.

e MASKS are currently required to be worn at all times
by everyone ages 3+ who enters the building.

e HAND SANITIZER must be used upon entering the
studio, with each classroom change, and also as the

dancer exits the studio.

e SOCIAL DISTANCING will be set up for each
classroom and staff members will be making

adjustments to lesson plans to avoid partner work
and shared equipment without santitizing. Class
sizes have also been temporarily reduced.

e A WATER BOTTLE will need to be provided from

home. Please make sure disposable bottles with your

dancer's name to avoid any mix up. The water
fountains are shut off at this time, but we do have
anew water filling station for our staff and students
to refill their water bottle if needed.

e SURFACE CLEANING will be performed between
each class/change of students in the room. The

studio will also receive a deep claean after no more
than 3 days of use.




